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Welcome To Our Newsletter

The festive season is upon us and our staff and residents are excited to take part
in lots of exciting activities and events. From decorating the Christmas tree to
baking festive treats and carolling, there's something for everyone to enjoy. 

As we round up another year, we can't help but reflect on all the wonderful
memories we've made and the many reasons we have to be grateful. Merry
Christmas and we hope this season brings you all joy and happiness!

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email
newsletters/updates just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link
below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

With excitement,

Maxine Kinnoch
Home Manager

Winter Fayre 2023

On Saturday 18th November we held our Winter Fayre. We would like to extend
our heartfelt thanks to everyone who helped us make this day a great success.
We would like to thank all the volunteers who donated to the Tombola, made
Santa dust, sweetie bags, beautiful knitting and helped us with painting.

We are grateful to all those who came and took part in the event, as it was an
incredibly fun-filled day for everyone.

Geez a Break Productions

We invited Geez a Break Productions to perform the Panto - Jack and the
Beanstalk - and it was a massive success. The residents enjoyed the show
thoroughly and we look forward to more events like this in the future.

Special Memories

It was an immense honour to host a wedding reception at our home. We would
like to congratulate Jo and George and wish them both health, wealth and
happiness for many years to come!

National Health Care Support Workers Day

We would like to take this opportunity to extend a massive thank you to all the
National Health Care Support Workers. We appreciate your hard work, dedication,
and commitment to providing quality care and support to those in need. You are
the backbone of our healthcare system and we are grateful for your tireless
efforts. Keep up the good work!

Keep In Touch

Make sure to check out the Boclair Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
 

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for
us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

We have recently been upgraded on www.carehome.co.uk and now have a score
of 10. We really appreciate any reviews of our service, many thanks.

Google Reviews

Thank you for taking the time to review Boclair. 
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